
Plan to attend Loyalist College’s

8th Annual Job Fair
“Stepping Out 2005”

Thursday, February 17, 2005 – 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Whether your staffing needs are large or small – include full-time, 

part-time or summer positions – this event will provide you with exposure
to a large pool of qualified applicants – Loyalist students and alumni.

For information, contact Connie Millar 
at (613) 969-1913, ext. 2244 

or visit us at 
www.loyalistcollege.com

(Online registration is available)


